
The Northwest English Springer Spaniel Club is hosting a Springer Spaniel Field 
Trial Judging Seminar on September 16th and 17th, 2017 in Hillsboro and North 
Plains, Oregon. 
 
The seminar will consist of ½ day class work and discussion indoors beginning at 
1:00 on September 16th.  This will be followed by a buffet dinner that is included 
with the fee. 
On Sunday, September 17th, beginning at 8:00am there will be field work out 
doors with dogs.  This will give the participants a chance to experience judging 
while mentored by members of the panel.  Field work will be followed by 
discussion.  Though the plan is to be done by noon, people who want to continue 
discussions are free to do so. 
 
The panel will be Jeff Miller, Bob Child, Daryl Roth, and Janet Christensen. 
 
For participants who want certification as part of process of becoming a judge the 
fee will be $100.00. 
There is also an opportunity for people to audit the seminar for $50.00.  These 
people will not have the opportunity of mentoring during the field work but are 
welcome to attend the class work, participate in discussions, and be included in 
the gallery during field work.  We welcome people who are current judges to 
audit and provide insight and conversation. 
 
This email is intended to get an idea of the amount of interest for attending the 
seminar and to allow dissemination of the information.  Please feel free to 
forward this email to anyone you think might be interested. 
 
If you think you would like to attend, please send me a reply by August 1st, 
2017 and more information will be sent to you. 
 
A final RSVP will by September 1, 2017. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jan Johnson 
NWESSC Secretary 
 


